
 

 

 
 

NEWS     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     August 15, 2023 

 

 

North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality provides flood 

remediation information 
 

BISMARCK, N.D. – The North Dakota Department of Environmental Quality has detailed 

information about flood preparation and remediation including septic protection and 

proper cleanup after a flood online at deq.nd.gov/flood.   

 

A number of topics are covered such as proper waste disposal and debris removal, 

treating mold in homes, asbestos hazards, proper well disinfection, indoor heating oil 

spills, private sewer and septic systems, underground storage tanks and sandbag 

cleanup. 

 

Citizens may also contact Environmental Quality at 701-328-5150 or email deq@nd.gov. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

For more information contact:  

 

David Stradinger 

Indoor Air Program Manager 

4201 Normandy Street     |     Bismarck, ND 58503-1324    |     

PHONE:   701-328-5150  |     EMAIL: dstradinger@nd.gov  
 

www.deq.nd.gov 
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